
 

 

Mayor, Clerk, and Council 

 

Good Afternoon, 

We just wanted to reach out and thank everyone for there time during the Council Meeting on June 

15th, 2020 and any time they have since devoted regarding the Exotic Animal By-law exemption. We 

thought it was important that we communicate with both Council and everyone in the community as 

much as possible to help aid an informative decision. We see members of the community are starting to 

ask questions and we welcome this! But we do not want the brunt of this left on Council to be expected 

to answer and address everything. We welcome all inquires from both members of the Council and from 

the Community. Please feel free to both encourage the community to contact us directly and or contact 

us yourselves at anytime for absolutely any questions or concerns no matter how big or small they may 

seem. As we had said before, we are coming into this completely transparent looking for a 

communicative relationship where Members of Council and the Community can feel comfortable in 

contacting us with any questions. We would like to take the time to thank those members of the 

community and council that have taken the time to reach out and inquire and welcome anyone to do 

the same. We are providing an email address that Brandon and Myself share, and a contact phone 

number, so please do not hesitate to contact us or share the information with members of the 

community if there are any questions, concerns, suggestions, anything at all. We are here and want to 

help everyone understand and have whatever information they need to make an informed decision 

based on all the facts and correct information.  

The email address we can be reached at is pride&joysanctuary@gmail.com  

Cell to call or text 519-383-3311 (Destiny) or 519-383-3063 (Brandon) 

 

Thank-you  

Destiny Duncan 
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